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REPLY TO QUERY REGARDING TRADING ACTIVITY 

 

 
DMG & Partners Securities Pte Ltd (“DMG”) was the financial adviser to the Company in relation to 
the acquisition of Global Invacom Holdings Limited.  DMG assumes no responsibility for the contents 
of this announcement. 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Global Invacom Group Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
queries from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) regarding the 
substantial increase in price of the Company’s shares dated 28 January 2014 and wishes to provide 
the Company’s response to such queries as follows: 
 
SGX Query 1: 
Are you aware of any information not previously announced concerning you (the issuer), your 
subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading? 
 
Response to Query 1: 
The Company is contemplating a secondary listing of its shares on the Alternative Investment Market 
of the London Stock Exchange plc. and is in the process of appointing nominated advisers and 
brokers to advise the Company on such a listing (the “Proposed AIM Listing”).  
 
The Board wishes to highlight that there is no certainty or assurance that the Company will proceed 
with the Proposed AIM Listing.  
 
The Company will make further announcements as and when there are material updates in relation to 
the Proposed AIM Listing.  

Shareholders and other investors are advised to refrain from taking any action in respect of their 
shares in the Company which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution while 
dealing in the shares of the Company.  
 
SGX Query 2: 
Are you aware of any other possible explanation for the trading? 
 
Response to Query 2: 
Other than as disclosed above, the Board is not aware of any other possible explanation for the 
trading.  
 
SGX Query 3: 
Can you confirm your compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing rule 703? 
 
Response to Query 3: 
The Board confirms that the Company is in compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing 
rule 703.  
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
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